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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion 
over four years to deliver more than 190 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across 
NSW. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent 
on school maintenance over five years. This is the 
largest investment in public education infrastructure 
in the history of NSW.

Fairvale High School

A project is underway to upgrade Fairvale High 
School. The project will increase the school's capacity 
and includes:

	■ 30 permanent teaching spaces including 
specialised classrooms for science, technology and 
food technology

	■ New multipurpose hall including gym facilities, 
stage and canteen

	■ Improved outdoor play space, including a new 
covered outdoor learning area (COLA)

	■ New and expanded staff administration facilities

	■ Demolition of the Bini Dome

	■ Associated landscaping

Site establishement

Site establishment has commenced to prepare the 
construction area ahead of works starting. As part of 
this, the contractor will:

	■ install the site office and work sheds; and

	■ adjust fencing and hoarding.

Site establishment is expected to take two weeks. 
Work will take place between 7.00am and 6.00pm 
Monday to Friday and between 8.00am and 1.00pm 
on Saturdays.

Keeping you informed

School Infrastructure NSW will continue to keep the 
school community updated as the project progresses.
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Frequently asked questions
Is there an impact to current school operations?

No. The school will continue to operate as usual during 
Term 1.

What steps will be taken to control noise and dust 
impacts?

Hoarding and shade cloth have been erected to 
reduce noise and dust impacts on the school and our 
neighbours.

Dust from demolition and construction works will be 
hosed down with water as required.

How will traffic be managed?

Construction vehicle movements and deliveries will be 
scheduled outside of peak school operation times.

Traffic management will be in place where required to 
manage vehicles entering and exiting the site.

How will you keep us informed?

We will keep you informed by holding information 
booths at the school, issuing project updates via 
letterbox drops, website updates and through the school 
newsletter.
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